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July 13 - August 3rd ~ **Early Bird** On-line Registration open for all current District #205 students. 
August 4th, 9am to 4pm ~ IF NECESSARY ~Pick-up / drop-off day for those that did the on-line registration.
August 5th, 11am to 7pm ~ New student registration & families who do not have access to a computer/internet.
 
New This Year!!  Those that take advantage of the **Early Bird** On-line Registration will receive a discount on their registration fees.  Again, the **Early Bird** On-line Registration dates for current District #205 students will be July 13 through August 3, 2015. 
 
Please note the following:
1. You will not be considered completely registered until your payment has been received. 
2. If you receive SNAP or TANF benefits (Link Card), do not fill out a Food Service Application!
 
Families completing their online registration prior to August 4th and wanting to avoid the lines, may drop off their forms (physical/dental/free-reduced) and payment by bringing them to GHS during regular summer business hours (8:00am-3:00pm).  Due to construction this summer at GHS, the front office will temporarily be relocated to the GHS learning center.  Please enter through the doors located on the east side of the building.
 
Classes are filled in a first come, first served basis with those that have completed their registration.  If overcrowding exists at a particular school, those families who complete the **Early Bird** on-line registration process(including payment of all fees) will have a much greater chance of retaining a spot at their child’s home school.   Those who have not completed registration on-line will be taken on a first come, first served basis after those that have registered on-line.
 
August 4th from 9:00am – 4:00pm will be the final pick-up/drop-off date for all families who have already registered on-line.  This date is for those that haven’t already come in for class(s) assignment, bus information, fee payment (if not pre-paid), and to deliver the school mandated items (e.g. physical forms, dental forms, applications for free/reduced lunch and fee waivers).  Again, this date is set aside for only those that have already taken advantage of the on-line registration process.
 
An “extended hours” registration date at your child’s school of August 5th from 11:00am – 7:00pm will take place for new students to district #205 or families who do not have access to a computer or the internet.  A computer lab will be set up so that you may register your child through Skyward Family Access.  There will be a staff member available to assist you with this procedure. 
 
We at District # 205 hope to continue to make the registration process convenient and easy for all by implementing on-line registration.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call your school.
 
 
 

 

